
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the 

proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2 during this public input process. 

 

One of the biggest challenges facing Idaho is having a trained workforce. Midas Gold not only plans 

to hire hundreds of Idahoans but the company will provide employees with training to build a more 

skilled workforce in Idaho. We applaud Midas Gold’s commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable 

training that may not otherwise be available. This commitment by the company will help benefit 

Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the future. 

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for 

critical minerals and cleans up the environment. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Ryan Vorobiev 


